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I am opposed to this measure, which eliminates mail in ballots, Oregonians are proud 

of citizen participation in elections, which is due in great part to our mail in ballots. 

This measure is clearly an attempt to squash this participation and make voting more 

difficult. We do not have evidence of voter fraud with our current system. 


